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Chair Sollman and Committee Members; 

I am writing to ask you to support HB 3336. In Oregon we have a 100% clean energy 

mandate to fulfill. The practical solution on building upon what we already have in 

place for expanding infrastructure is wise and fiscally prudent.  

Oregon continues to grow. We will need these resources in place soon. Building on 

existing infrastructure will make this happen more quickly. I strongly urge you to 

support HP 3336 Grid Enhancing Technologies. 

Thank you for your work and your consideration of this matter.  

Sincerely, Robin 

 


